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I wish to give my 100% support to the extension of the much needed sustainable transport
corridors to Firhouse, Rathfarnham, Ballyboden and Ballinteer areas. These areas have
been clogged with traffic over the years. Knocklyon needs this really badly with all the
new development going on at the moment and the roads just can't cope with the extra
volume of traffic.
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